
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 24, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 642 
RE:  UPRR and CSX Storage Rates Change 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
As part of continuing efforts to improve equipment availability and service, the UPRR 
and CSX have announced that they are significantly changing their storage rates and 
policies, effective May 1, 2005.  This affects both Pacer Stacktrain and our customers.  
Here are the key details of the changes… 
 
The UPRR storage rates are changing:  Ramp storage free time will be based on Day 
of Notify plus 48 hours (which is reduced from 72 hours.)  And the new rates are:   
 

  Current Daily Rate   New Daily Rate (eff 5/1/05) 
Days 1-5 $50.00   $100.00 
Days 6-10 $150.00   $150.00 
Days 11+ $150.00   $300.00 

 
The UPRR notify clock is changing from 12:01AM (midnight) to 5:00PM on the day 
of notification.  So, if notification occurs before 5:00PM, notification will be the same 
day.  If notification occurs after 5:00PM, the day of notification is the next day. 
 
The UPRR Holidays have been reduced by removing Good Friday, the day after 
Thanksgiving and President's Day from the list of free days.   
 
The UPRR Weekend clock calculation is changing, as Saturdays will now be 
included in the computation of free time and will be chargeable.   
 
 
The CSX storage rates are changing, and the timeframe (number of days that the 
rate applies to) is changing too.  The new CSX application will be: 
 

Current Days and Rates   New Days and Rates (eff 5/1/05) 
Days 1-15 $75.00   Days 1-10     $75.00  
Days 16+ $100.00   Days 11+     $200.00  

 
 
Please be sure to note these changes and pass this information along to your BCOs, 
drayage partners, and all affected individuals within your organization. 
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To serve our customers, Pacer Stacktrain absorbs storage charges when we have the 
responsibility for a bad order chassis or container, a chassis shortage situation, 
misroutes, and billing errors.   However, when no extenuating circumstances are 
present, we must apply the charges and policies of the underlying rail carriers. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this announcement, please contact your local Pacer 
Stacktrain representative for assistance.  We appreciate your understanding regarding 
these changes; and we appreciate your business. 
 
 
 
This communication may contain promotional information from Pacer Stacktrain.  We have sent this 
communication to you because you previously expressed interest in receiving these communications from 
Pacer Stacktrain.  If you do not wish to receive this particular communication in the future, please reply 
to this message and type “REMOVE ME” in your subject line.  Pacer Stacktrain maintains its corporate 
headquarters at 2300 Clayton Road, Suite 1200, Concord, CA  94520. 
 
 

 


